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Our Gold Sponsors 

Our Platinum Sponsors 

Attention Golfers:  The Chamber is starting to take 
reservations for the 15th Annual Taft Chamber Golf 

Classic.   

Seeking Sponsors, Teams, 
and Players! 

 
Being held on Saturday,  
September 29, 2018 @  

Buena Vista Golf Course 
 

Contact the Chamber today at 
661-765-2165 or email  

taftchamber@gmail.com!  
 

Reserve your spot to be a part of 
this wonderful tournament.  

 

Sponsor forms and entry forms 
are available at the Chamber or 

online at www.taftchamber.com.  
We are also seeking raffle prize 

donations.   

 

Get exposure for your business 
through a hole sign, raffle  

donation, or other available  
opportunities. 

15th Annual 

Taft Chamber  

Golf Classic 

Saturday,  

September 29, 2018 

7:00 am 

 

 

Buena Vista Golf Course 

Taft, CA 



ESSAGES FROM OUR MEMBERS M 



 

Dr. Tang 

Thank you to our generous Fireworks sponsors and supporters! 

Taft Sportmen’s Club, Bill & Verna Black, Paul Linder, Bill Norris, Jerry Starr, Janice Varner, plus all donors of Fund the Fireworks 

Art’s Liquor  
& Deli 

In recognition of a great town from Bill & Betty Harrington 

Wednesday,  

July 4, 2018 



 

ESSAGES FROM OUR MEMBERS M 

AWANA program & Young Believers Youth Group  

2018-2019 School Year 

Begins: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 

6:00-7:30pm 

Held every Wednesday evening  

First Baptist Church, 220 North Street, Taft 

AWANA is a free program—every child is invited 

 

Thank you to Mayor Dave Noerr and 

Huddleston Crane for providing our 

American Flag at the Taft Fireworks 

Show at to all of the sponsors for  

another successful show.   



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
   1 

No Sit n Sip 

Industry Night 
@ Taft  
Petroleum 
Club 

2 3 4 

9am-11am, 
Back to 
School Con-
nection @ 
314 Asher 

5 6 

Hunters Safe-
ty Course @ 
WSRPD 

7 

3:30pm, Food 
Handlers 
Training @ 
Fort 

6pm, City 
Council Mtg. 

Hunters Safe-
ty Course @ 
WSRPD 

8 

9am, Sit n Sip 

4pm, Planning 
Commission 
Meeting 

Hunters Safe-
ty Course @ 
WSRPD 

9 

3:30pm, Food 
Handlers 
Training @ 
Fort 

10 11 

12 13 14 

5:30-7pm, 
Heather 
Mueller Send-
Off Dinner @ 
WSRPD 

15 

9am, Sit n Sip 
w/ BizFeed 

16 

TUHS School 
Starts 

17 18 

10-11am, 
CSUB Caravan 
to Taft 

19 20 

TCSD School 
Starts 

21 

6pm, City 
Council 
Meeting 

22 

9am, Sit n Sip 

23 24 25 

26 27 

5:30pm, Kern 
County Asso-
ciation of 
Cities Dinner 
in Taft 

28 29 

9am, Sit n Sip 
w/ Kern Patri-
ot Partnership 

4pm,  
Chamber 
Board Mtg. 

30 31  

August 2018 



Westside Health Family Health Care  
Groundbreaking 

Friday, July 13, 2018 

Westside Health Care District Board Members, Construction 
officials, Elected officials, and Executive Director break 

ground of the new Family Clinic.  The construction will begin 
and is expected to be completed by Spring 2019. 

Westside Health Care District Receives $4 Million Dollar Anonymous Gift for New Health Care Facility— 
From: Taft Independent 

The Westside Health Care District has received a generous $4 million anonymous donation for the  
construction of the districts new heath care facility. 

The news means that the district will not have to get a $4 million loan from the Department of Housing and 
Urban Developing, saving the district tens of thousands of dollars in interest payments on the loan, according 
to District General Manager Jerry Starr. 

The district will take $5.3 million dollars that it had saved from reserves and pay cash for the new facility 
along with the $4 million gift, to pay the entire cost of the $9 million facility that will be built on the site of 
the old Taft Hospital. 

“The District is very fortunate,” said Starr. The donation will go towards serving the district and serving the 
people of the Westside.” 

The funds will be given to the district’s non-profit foundation in 4 payments over the next 12 months.  While 
not a hospital, the new facility will offer primary care services.  Construction should begin by mid-August,  
according to Starr. 

The existing Westside Family Urgent Care will remain open during construction. 



Taft Union High School  
Oil Technology Academy  

2018/2019 kick off BBQ and program  

Tuesday, September 4, 2018 

West Kern Oil Museum, 1168 Wood Street 

Serving dinner at 5:30pm 

All friends of Oil Tech are invited to attend. 

M ESSAGES FROM OUR MEMBERS 

West Kern Adult Education Network 

Employment and training opportunities for out of school 
youth ages 18 - 24. 

This program will provide job training, temporary job 
placements and paid internships as well as other incen-

tives. 

Applicants will have to meet program requirements.   

Please call for enrollment information 
661-745-4315  



 
400 Kern Street 
Taft, CA 93268 
661-765-2165 

www.taftchamber.com 

Executive Director: Dr. Kathy Orrin 
kathy.taftchamber@gmail.com 

 
Director of Operations: Shannon Jones 

shannon.taftchamber@gmail.com 

2018 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

President: Jordan Miller 
Roger Miller Insurance Agency 

 
1st Vice President: Les Clark III 

Westside Recreation & Park District 
 

2nd Vice President: Rodney Wikoff 
West Hills Church of the Nazarene 

 
Treasurer: Bart Hill 

United Security Bank 
 

Jan Ashley 
Retired RN 

 
Jon Atherly 

Westside Furniture 
 

Devinder Bains 
Taft Chevrolet—Buick 

 
Bo Bravo 
Chevron 

 
Felix Bravo 

Pizza Factory 
 

Glenn Black 
Black/Hall Construction 

 
Emmanuel Campos 

Monarch Fleet Services 
 

Jeff Cooper 
Cooper’s True Value 

 
Dr. Deb Daniels 

Taft College 
 

Mary Ann Hagstrom 
Taft ARC 

 
Bob Hampton 

Westside Waste Management 
 

Ed Herrera 
Edward J Herrera Insurance Agency 

 
Deanna Jacobs 

Every Penny Counts 
 

Kathy Johnson 
Taft Community Garden 

 
Sandy Koenig 

Westside Community Resource Center 
 

Jamie Little 
Synagro 

 
Yvette Mayfield 

City of Taft 
 

Heather Mueller 
St. Andrew’s Church 

 
Kevin Patel 

Best Western Taft Plus Inn 
 

Alicia Price 
Aera Energy LLC 

 
Dennis Schertz 
Asian Experience 

 
Harry Starkey 

West Kern Water District 
 

Jerry Starr 
West Side Health Care District 

 
Adele Ward 

Taft City School District 
 

Tommy White 
Taft Union High School 

HUNTERS SAFETY COURSE—August 6-8, 2018 

PLEASE NOTE: registration must now be completed ONLINE IN ADVANCE. Reg-
istration must take place before class begins (no later than Sunday; if you try 
on Monday and the site allows you to register, you're good to go!) 

**Pre-register here: https://register-ed.com/events/view/126142 

No fee is required at the time of online registration, but online registration is 
now required by the State of California in order to process class certifica-
tions.** 

Who: All Ages - students must be able to read and take a written test 
When: August 6-8 (Mon-Tues-Wed) 
Registration Deadline: Sunday, August 5 
Time: 6:30-9:00 p.m. 
Place: Community Center Auditorium 
Cost: $5 per person  
Next Class: February 2019 (**no October 2018 class**) 

With cooperation from the Taft Sportsmen's Club, materials and instruction 

for obtaining a California Hunting License are available approximately every 

three months. A $5 facility fee will be collected onsite the first night of class. 

The class is taught in 3 mandatory sessions. Instructors are Larry Heptinstall 

and Ken Beard. 

TAFT OILWORKERS MONUMENT 

SPACE IS LIMITED!! 

Call us at  661-765-2165 to order a brick for 

that special oilfield worker or family  

member to be placed at the  

Taft Oil workers Monument. 

4x8 Brick: $100—8x8 Brick: $175 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fregister-ed.com%2Fevents%2Fview%2F126142&h=AT1hWI03bhjRG_35Nbycc9hrFPYISeyzvlWXr9MgDOUpZoM3kpzLkWPOgc9BmR6PgNtpgWjFgLi0y0dWWIAEaq5jnQp4XVkPQlDUHTtSUkIlhFUrsP3WsOm54zTu8rvAyNHYRPEAIdfTiUrXE2dxsQ

